Subject: FW: TU Permit TUOO0056

From: bruce

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 3:43 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: TU Permit TUO00056

RE: TU Permit TUO0O0056
| fully support the extension of Doug’s temporary use permit, allowing the continued use as a commercial garage.

Bruce Balson
5533 Lehman St.





